@ Radehack

CORPORATION
Fmduct Evaluation and Compliance
Kimberly Card
100 Throckmaorton St Ste 1300
Fort Worth, TX T6102-2802
(B17)415-2717
Fax - (H17)415-3082
kimberly cardi@radioshack.com

FCCID: AAO1501214
Dear Sir,

Thisisto request confidentiality on information submitted for above application. We would like to request
confidentiality on some exhibits we submitted for above application for the reason of trade secret. If those exhibits
are available for public inspection, any person who once gets the information contained in those exhibits will be
able to design and to make the same products very easily. Thisis a very serious problem and huge loss for us,
because we did invest so much onit.

Please be not made the Exhibit Types listed below routingly available for public inspection:

Block Diagram and Schematics.

Sincerely, ,.,-'-""f’

Kimberly Card
Manager, Product Safety and Comphance



®) RadioShack.

CORPORATION
Product Evaluation and Compliance

" Kimberly Card
100 Throckmorton St Ste 1300
Fort Worth, TX 76102-2802
(817) 415-2717
Fax : (817) 415-3092
kimberly.card(@radioshack.com

November 27, 2001

Federal Communications Commission
445 12 Street SW '
Washington, DC 20554

SUBJECT: Limited Agency Agreement

RE: - AAO1501214

We, RadioShack Corporation, hefé_by authorize Electroﬁics Testing Center, Taiwan, to act

as our agent for the purpose of preparing application for FCC ID# AAQO1501214 under all
applicable parts of the FCC rules and regulations.

The effective date of this limited agency agreement is November 27, 2001. The limited agency
agreement expires on May 27, 2002, unless sooner terminated or extended by written notice to the
Electronics Testing Center, Taiwan, and the Federal Communications Commission.

This is to advise that we are in full compliance with the Anti-Drug Abuse Act. The applicant is not
subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Act of 1988, 21
U.S.C. 862, and no party to the application is subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to that
section.

‘If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely, -

Kimberly Card
Manager, Product Safety and Compliance



